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Recently Deceased

Bernadette Branagan

Máirín  Smith 

Joe Gordon 

Eamonn Byrne 

Bernard Mc Carthy 

Kathleen Brangan 

Jerm Lynch 

Ann O'Connell

Margaret Brennan 

Pat Walsh 

Paddy Coyne 

John Mc Mahon 

Anniversaries

Mary Barrins 

Francis Carey 

Anita Bagnell

Sean Gilligan 

Pat Doyle

Alan Long

John Duffy 

Deceased members of Duffy & Grehan
Families 

Anthony Barrett

Mary Heffernan

June Cobbe 

Months Mind 

Pat Brady 

Booking of Anniverary Masses 

If you wish to book a Anniversary Mass
please give a minimum of one

weeks notice you can phone 01
4600127 or email

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com 

 TRÓCAIRE SPECIAL APPEAL FOR EAST AFRICA
– NOVEMBER 6TH & 7TH NOVEMBER

The Bishops of Ireland have called for a national 

Church collection on the 6th and 7th of November to 

support Trócaire in providing life-saving aid to 

vulnerable communities in East Africa and DRC, 

where millions of people are being pushed to the edge 

of starvation. Trócaire teams are already responding 

on the ground, and are ready to provide more life-

saving assistance but need more resources. Any 

support the Parish can give to this Emergency Appeal 

will help the urgent work of Trócaire and their 

hardworking local partners. For more information 

see www.trocaire.org

PLEASE NOTE CHURCH WILL CLOSE AT 
4PM  FOR THE WINTER MONTHS 

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul Society
wish to acknowledge with thanks your continued support to
them Amount Donated during October  was 735.00 You can
still leave your donations in safe at back of church. we ask if

you can to use the Blue envelopes on tables in Church for
your donations and place envelopes in Safe at back of

Church

NOVEMBER ALTAR LISTS OF THE DEAD ARE
NOW AVAILABLE ON THE TABLES IN PORCH

OR AT TOP DOORS PLEASE TAKE ONE
HOME AND FILL OUR THE NAMES OF THOSE
YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE REMEMBERED AT

OUR 1ST FRIDAY MASS EACH MONTH
DURING THE YEAR PLEASE DROP

ENVELOPES BACK TO SAFE IN CHURCH OR
HAND INTO PARISH OFFICE 

New Church Attendance
Numbers

From Friday 22nd October we are allowed to
have full capacity attending Mass and other
ceremonies here in  Church so everyone who
wishes to come to any of our Masses should

be able to attend just come along to the mass
you normally attend we are delighted we can
now accommodate all who wish to come but
we remind you that we will still ask that you
wear your masks in Church and spread out
in the seats and we will be requreed to keep
windows and doors open to allow for good

ventilation so please wear warmer coats and
please continue to sanitize  seats as you leave

as we try to keep everyone safe over the
coming months we thank all our volunteers
who helped with stewarding and sanitizing

over the last 18 months 

Bethany Bereavement Support

We can offer the support of a trained 
listener in a safe, free, supportive place to 
journey with you through your grief.
To speak with a volunteer please contact: 
tel 087 990 5299
Email: bethanybereavement1982@gmail.c
om.

Toddlers World Classes resuming here in
Parish Centre  Thursday 28th October Friday

29th October and Monday 1st November all
classes from 9.45 to 11am each day suitable
for children from 6 months to 4 years come

along and have some fun and meet other
parents you must  pre register  for classes as
numbers are limited contact Amanda   086

1700806 

We are looking for donations for
our Wheel  of Fortune and bottle
stall for our Christmas Market on
Wed December 8th if you have any

unwanted gifts or bottles please
drop them into parish office any

day Monday to Friday from 9am to
1pm . 

Groups using Parish Centre  over next few months
are  reminded that only fully vaccinated people   be
allowed to attend classes or meetings you will be
asked to show your covid passes on the way in 

Thanks to all who supported the annual Mission
Appeal your donations came to 750.00 euro

Our Church is fully open now to all who
wish to attend Mass we remind you we
are asked to keep doors and windows

open to ensure good ventilation so please
wear your warmer coats hats and scarves

if required. Please do not come if you
have any coughs or colds. We have

invested in air purifiers which we hope
we allow us to close the bottom windows

during the winter months 

VOCATIONS TO PRIESTHOOD - INVITATION
TO MEN INTERESTED IN FINDING OUT

MORE
Fr. Séamus McEntee (Vocations Director) will be
celebrating a Mass of Thanksgiving for the Gift of

Priesthood for St. Josephs Young Priest's Society on
the Feast of Christ the King, in the Church of St.

Andrew, Westland Row, on Sunday 21st November
at 3.30pm.

He would like to extend a specail  invite to any  men
who might be interested in finding out more about a

Vocation to Priesthood for the Archdiocese of
Dublin. Members of the Vocations Team will be
available to chat with them afterwards. All are

welcome to attend 

    THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 1pm  FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  
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